
Dear Snow Horse Families,
     It is difficult to put into words all I want to say as I send my final email out to our community.  My
time at Snow Horse was shorter than I expected and certainly went differently than I expected, but
Snow Horse will always hold a unique place in my heart.  It was during my time here that I had to
personally navigate the worst thing any parent could imagine...the loss of a child.  The love, kindness,
thoughts and prayers shown to my family and I during the past 14 months, as we navigate the loss of
our Bridger has meant everything.  Thank you from the bottom of my heart for your support through
this painful journey.
     When asked to step in as interim principal in January, so many thoughts went through my mind as
I questioned if I could do this...and as I was asked to finish out the year, I again questioned if I could
do it.  As you know, we made it...and I couldn't have done all I did without the support of incredible
teachers, staff, students, and parents.  Thank you for your kindness and your patience as I learned
and grew all while navigating ongoing grief.  I am leaving Snow Horse a better person, a stronger
person and I thank each and every one of you for your part in this growth.  
     I will miss Snow Horse, I will miss the incredible people I was blessed to work with and I will greatly
miss the wonderful students who were the reason we did all we did.  I am better for my time at Snow
Horse and better because of each and every person that is a part of the Snow Horse Community.  
     I wish you all the best and trust you will be in good hands with Mr. Forsgren.  Be sure to say hello if
you see me out and about!
     Best Wishes....Sarah Johnson
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